
New Laws in Vermont for Tobacco and Vape Products 

Vermont Department of Health officials recently reported that 34 percent of Vermont high 

school students have tried vaping, and risked getting addicted to nicotine, based on its latest 

data (VT YRBS 2017). At Twin Valley High School, 32 percent of students have tried 

electronic vapor products (WSWSU 2017 YRBS).   The state legislature has listened to 

concerns of parents, principals, teachers, and health professionals regarding the dangers of 

nicotine addiction to youth and adults, passing three pieces of legislation that took effect. 

 

 

 

 

  
  

  

  

                                                                     

                                                                            


